
     TO: REFERRING CLIENTS   

   

     FROM: LABORATORY REFERENCE CENTRE   

   

     DATE:  JULY 29, 2024 

         

     SUBJECT:  CIVIC DAY HOLIDAY – MONDAY, AUGUST 5, 2024  

   

  

Please note, LRC Hamilton will be closed, Monday, August 5, 2024 for the Civic Day holiday.   

 

Normal hours will resume on Tuesday, August 6, 2024.   

 

If you have any questions please contact LRC Customer Service at 905-577-1477.   

   

   

    

    

    


